



GIA SƯ CHUNG CƯ
Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

ĐỀ SỐ 38

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C, or D.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|------------------|-------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>o</u> range | B. <u>p</u> ost | C. <u>b</u> ody | D. <u>c</u> opy |
| 2. A. <u>w</u> eak | B. <u>h</u> ead | C. <u>h</u> eavy | D. <u>b</u> reakfast |
| 3. A. <u>l</u> amp | B. <u>t</u> able | C. <u>f</u> amily | D. <u>b</u> ag |

II. Find the word which is not the same with the others in a group.

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|----------|-----------|
| 4. A. read | B. watch | C. book | D. write |
| 5. A. month | B. seventh | C. ninth | D. eighth |

III. Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best completes the sentence.

6. Robots _____ lift heavy things many years ago.
A. can B. could C. couldn't D. are able to
7. _____ robots be able to talk to us in the future?
A. Can B. Do C. Will D. Could
8. When she is 30, she will be able _____ a famous artist.
A. become B. to become C. becomes D. becoming
9. "Do you think we will _____ holiday to the Moon?"
A. go B. go on C. go on the D. go for

10. The robot will _____ of the flowers in the garden.
A. take care B. take note C. be careful D. carry
11. We also watch films _____ smart phones.
A. in B. at C. on D. to
12. _____ more information, please telephone our main office.
A. If you will need B. Should you need
C. You should need D. If you needed
13. If Jack refuses to help, we _____ manage without him.
A. have to B. will have to C. had to D. are having to
14. He learns English _____ than we do.
A. badly B. badlier C. more badly D. worse
15. Their house is _____ beautiful than mine.
A. as B. more C. much D. so

IV. Fill each gap of the following sentences with a suitable preposition.

16. My mother is washing the dishes _____ the kitchen.
17. My sister's birthday is _____ October 15th.
18. She's putting her book and her pens _____ the table.
19. The weather _____ Ho Chi Minh City is warm today.
20. Is that building _____ of the library?

V. Each of the following sentences has one mistake. Identify and correct the mistakes.

21. I don't want play volleyball in the afternoon.
.....
22. Would you like drinking orange juice?
.....
23. We are go to play soccer next Sunday.
.....
24. It is very hot on the summer, so we often go swimming.
.....
25. Peter doesn't as tall as Henry.
.....

VI. Give the correct form of tense in the blank.

26. What do you like (do) _____ during your vacation?
27. It's ten to seven. Hurry up or you (be) _____ late for work.
28. We (go) _____ swimming every afternoon.
29. Hoa (have) _____ breakfast with her uncle now.
30. He (not come) _____ to the party tomorrow night.

VII. Read the text, and decide whether the statements are True or False.

Worker robots are becoming more popular in industries. Nowadays they can do more difficult jobs in many factories. The use of robots helps factories increase the quality of their products because robots can do the job well for many hours while humans can get tired and bored.

Engineers can make robots more effective and useful at home, at school, and at work.

However, a robot uses on average about 100 more times energy than a human to do the same job. The latest 20kg robot can lift 2kg, but a 5kg human arm can lift 50kg.

- | | T | F |
|--|--------------------------|--------------------------|
| 31. Factories are using more robots. | ☐ | ☐ |
| 32. The use of robots helps make the quality of the products better. | ☐ | ☐ |
| 33. Robots play an important role at homes, at schools, and in offices. | ☐ | ☐ |
| 34. For the same job, a robot uses the same amount of energy as a worker does. | ☐ | ☐ |
| 35. With the same weight, a robot lift things heavier than a man can do. | ☐ | ☐ |

VIII. Read the text, and then answer the questions.

IMAGINE THE FUTURE

In 20 years, everything will be different. Computers will talk to all the machines in our kitchen. Fridges will have computers, too. You won't go to the supermarket to buy food. You will tell the fridge what you want to eat and the fridge will know what food to buy. Your fridge will talk to the computer at the supermarket. After that, the food will arrive at your house. How will it come? It won't be quick. A teenager will cycle to your house with your food!

Will you know what will happen in the future? No one really knows, but it's great to imagine!

36. When will everything be different?

.....

37. What will computers do in the kitchen?

.....

38. What will fridges have in the future?

.....

39. Why don't we need to go to the supermarket to get food?

.....

40. How can food arrive at our house?

.....

IX. Finish the second sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before.

41. Having a vacation abroad is very interesting.

→ It is

42. The water was so cold that the children couldn't swim in it.

→ The water wasn't

43. The food here is worse than my cooking!

→ My cooking the food here!

44. The kitchen is darker than the living room.

→ The living room the kitchen.

45. Mr. Ba is the owner of this house.

→ This house

X. Rearrange the words and phrases to make meaningful sentences.

46. London/ parks/ has/ famous/ got/ many.

.....

47. any/ city/ museums/ your/ has/ got?

.....

48. art galleries/ not/ town/ has/ got/ this/ any.

.....

49. buildings/ old/ got/ Hue/ pagodas/ and/ many/ has.

.....

50. a/ house/ has/ got/ garage/ your?

.....